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Our Ref:  BBY/JBG/306056.00008 

Your Ref:  

Date:     21 August 2023  
 

 
 
The Planning Inspectorate 
Temple Quay House 
Temple Quay 
Bristol 
BS1 6PN 

 
By email: A66Dualling@planninginspectorate.gov.uk 
 
 
 
Dear Sirs  
 
The Planning Act 2008 - The Infrastructure Planning Application by National Highways Limited 
for an Order Granting Development Consent for the A66 Northern Trans-Pennine Project (“the 
DCO Application”)  
Our Client: Northumbrian Water Limited   
Our Client’s Solicitors/Agent: Birketts LLP, Providence House, 141-145 Princes Street, Ipswich, 
Suffolk IP1 1QJ  
 
We act for our above named client in connection with the DCO Application. Our client has voluntarily 
entered into an Agreement dated 21 August 2023 made between (1) National Highways Limited and 
(2) our client. In pursuance of clause 2.1 of that Agreement, our client wishes to withdraw any objections 
submitted by our client, their agent or our firm on our client’s behalf, including the objections to the DCO 
Application. 
 
Please kindly acknowledge receipt of this correspondence and withdrawal of our client’s objections. 
 
A copy of this letter has been sent to the solicitors acting for National Highways Limited.  
 
Yours faithfully 

Birketts LLP 
 
Direct Line:                
Direct e-mail:           @birketts.co.uk 

 

 




